TELEPHONE No. 22103,

/ Llopd's Register of Shipping,

Imperial House,

Donegall Square East,

Belfast, 4tk October 1938

Reference

i 4 The Secretary,

e g

LONDON.

Desr 8ir,

With reference to your letter of the 3rd instant
we shall be glad if you will eonfirm that the plan received
was of air and overflow piping arrangement for 911 fuelh :
tanks, proposed for Messrs., Harland & Wolff's Nos.lﬂlgflv.

Our letter of the 29th advises the forwarding of
plan of oil fuel filling srrangements, and this plan was
gsubmitted in resronse to your reouest for same to enable
the plan of air and overflow pipes, submitted on the 14th
ultimo, to be dealt with,

We are, Dear Sir, _
Yours faithfully,
The Sgrveyors.
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